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New Guidelines for Social Visits at Buchanan Lodge 
  
1. All visitors will continue to be screened at the front entrance prior to visiting. 

2. Please go directly to your resident’s room if you are visiting inside. 

3. 2 adults and 1 child under 18 are permitted to visit at the same time in the resident’s room. 

4. Masks must be worn over the mouth and nose for the duration of the visit. 

5. Only the resident is permitted to eat and drink. 

6. Please sanitize hands on arrival and as needed. 

7. Please remain in the room and use the call bell if you require staff assistance. 

8. Distancing is no longer required, and you may have contact with your loved one. 

9. All visits are to be scheduled in advance through covidvisits@buchanan-lodge.com. 

10. Visits can be scheduled 1 hour (or more if staffing permits).  

11. Please allow time to find parking. 

12. When wanting to take the resident out please phone the unit and make arrangements with the house 

nurse to do so and then email covidvisits@buchanan-lodge.com to inform them of the date of the   

outing to avoid other family members making an appointment to come in to visit and find that the    

resident is on an outing. 

 

Guidelines for Resident Outings 
 

Families and friends are asked to please agree to the following protocols when assisting a resident on a 

scheduled outing outside Buchanan Lodge: 

 

1. The family or friend of the resident will be screened for Covid-19 symptoms before taking the resident 

out of Buchanan. 

2. Residents are not to leave with anyone who has: 

• COVID19 symptoms 

• a COVID19 swab pending 

• someone in their home showing COVID19 symptoms or is self-isolating  

3. Follow all public health guidelines while outside of Buchanan. 

4. Residents will be provided with a medical mask to be used if they are not able to socially distance from 

others in public while on the outing. 

5. Upon returning, resident will be screened before returning to their room. 

6. All FOBs remain deactivated, so residents are asked to be back by 7 pm to allow for proper screening 
and building access.  

7. A staff member will assist the resident back to their room. 

8. Family is asked to notify the unit nurse if the resident had any potential exposure to COVID19. 

 

Thank you for your support as we move into this new phase of visitation. We look forward to the day when 

COVID-19 is finally behind us. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Trish Foley at Trish.Foley@Buchanan-Lodge.com 
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